
GREEN CLIPPINGS 1 
POTPOURRI 

Look for the MGCSA sponsored GCSAA regional semi-
nar to be held at Lafayette Club during early March . . . 
Andy Lindquist of Brookview GC resigned from the 
Board of Directors effective 10/27/89. Hope all goes well 
for you at Blake Schools, Andy. Thanks for all the hard 
work! . . . Use the enclosed membership application to 
entice new members. There's always room for more! ... 
Over 45 members attended the October meeting at 
Willmar. Contact Jim Japs of the Minnesota DNR to 
receive the latest info on "Understanding Ground Water 
Trends" 612/297-2835 . . . Harold Stodola Scramble 
returned over $3,000 to Research Fund for a total of over 
$19,000 donated to Research this year. . . Many thanks 
to Tom Mundy and E-Z-GO for free use of carts at Edin-
burgh. Also to Tom McCann, Landscape and Turf 
Specialists, and Dave Krupp, Turf Supply Co., for man-
ning the TV raffle on the 8th tee at Edinburgh . . . By the 
way, Russ Adams won the 26 inch color TV. This'll give 
you something to do over the winter, Russ! . . . Look for 
possible restrictions in ground water use in the future, 
especially near river basins that are deficient in flow . . . 
Over $13,000 in Research donations received so far. 
Many thanks! ... A bill was introduced at last year's legis-
lative session which would mandate a 10% reduction in 
pesticide use each year for 5 years, resulting in a 50% re-
quired reduction. This bill did not receive a committee 
hearing . . . After July 1, 1994, firms selling pesticides 
must accept containers brought back by 
consumers/farmers plus any pesticides left in the con-
tainers. 

1989 HAROLD STODOLA SCRAMBLE RESULTS 

Place GROSS NET 
1st Pebble Creek Anguishire 
2nd Edina Terrace View 
3rd Lake City Grandview Lodge 
4th Minikahda Bunker Hills 
5th Pebble Lake Hastings 
6th Rolling Green Stillwater 

LONG DRIVE- Richard Oden 

CLOSEST TO THE HOLE - Tom Haugen 

'ROUND THE REGION - Regional reports: 

NONE - too busy with closing tasks. 

MEMBERSHIP UPDATE - ANDY LINDQUIST 

A special welcome to the following new members ad-
mitted to MGCSA at our October meeting in Willmar. 

Roger Schumacher, Class Bll, Head Superintendent, 
Meadowlark C.C., Melrose, MN. 

Bruce McCann, Class Bll, Asst. Superintendent, 
Daytona C. C., Dayton, MN. 

James Weibys, Class F, Sales Manager, Miltona Golf 
Products, Miltona, MN. 

The following class change was approved. 

Joe Check, form class E to class AA. 

HOLE NOTES' NOTES 

If you have a topic or subject you would like to write 
about in the HOLE NOTES, contact Editorial Chairman, 
Greg Hubbard. Our publication is only as good as the 
members make it. Also, you will receive a small gift for 
your trouble and then all of the members will have your 
knowledge. 

The deadline for HOLE NOTES is now the 15th of the 
preceding month. Editorial and advertising contributions 
for the next issue should now be in the works so they can 
make to new deadline. 

Contact the MGCSA Office for an application for 
any co-workers or colleagues that may wish to join 
the MGCSA. Remember that you must also apply 
for classification changes. Contact the Office for a 
change of classification form. 

WELL DRILLING FOR FOUR GENERATIONS 

£ H. Kemp 6 Sons 
INCORPORATED 

SPECIALIZING IN MUNICIPAL WELLS 
LINE-SHAFT TURBINES - SUBMERSIBLE PUMPS 

Roger Renner, President 
Jerry Aljetes, Sales Engineer 

(612) 427-6100 
15688 Jarvis St. Elk River, MN. 55330 


